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Meeting Minutes 

The CTC continued the discussion about station signage, concentrating on design, message, and 
placement. 

The upcoming March 19, 2013 BOF meeting was discussed, and it was decided that it would 
make sense for a few CTC members to attend, and possibly address the BOF if needed.   

Ways of increasing the number of shuttle users were brought up, with shuttle routes being looked 
at as a way to help improve ridership.  Considered were tailoring routes to meet the demands of 
people currently waiting for parking permits, as well as modifying existing routes to incorporate 
roads not currently being serviced without sacrificing current commuter routes. 

The next CTC meeting will take place on Wednesday, April 3 at 7:30 PM. 


